

Mt. Vernon Township High School Board of Education Special Meeting Wednesday, December 20, 2017 - 2:00 p.m.

The board meeting was called to order by President Matt Flanigan. Members present were Tena Elliott, David Kassner, Terry Knowles, and Matt Flanigan. Board Member Norma Fairchild was absent. Absent members were Kathy Asbery and Brittany Boldt. Also present was Consultant Dr. Nick Osborne, Brian Rightnowar, and Kent Shaw.

The Special Board Meeting was held as a "Design Workshop" with Baysinger Architect's in regards to the maintenance building.

Adjournment

Motion by Knowles and seconded by Kassner to adjourn at 3:30 p.m.

All members present voted aye and the meeting was adjourned.

Matt Flanigan Board President

Date Signed